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Joseph Stoll Elected to Family Service Board of Directors 
 

 
 
Joseph Stoll, JD, MBA of Churchville was recently elected to the Board of Directors of Family Service 
Association of Bucks County.  
 
Stoll, a Managing Director and Relationship Manager at Glenmede Trust Company in Philadelphia, 
brings more than thirty years of management experience to Family Service. He attended LaSalle 
University where he earned his bachelor’s degree and master’s of business administration. Stoll then went 
on to attend Temple University’s Beasley School of Law. He has served the community as a board 
member of the Council Rock Baseball Association and as a program coordinator at the Philadelphia 
Senior Center. 
 
“Joe has a keen interest in providing assistance to community members, and he has played an active role 
in youth sports and coaching,” said Gary P. Lux, ChFC, CFP, a member of Family Service’s Board of 
Directors. “He brings to our Board a willingness to spread our message and identity as well as a genuine 
desire to help Family Service generate the support needed to successfully continue our mission.” 
 
Stoll’s plans include helping Family Service become more visible in the community. “I want those in 
need to know there are people here at Family Service who care and are willing to help,” shared Stoll. “I 
would also like more business owners to consider supporting the organization, and I’d like to figure out a 
way to reward those who have provided continuous support.” 
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Family Service Association of Bucks County is a nonprofit social service organization with locations 
throughout Bucks County, Pennsylvania. For more than 60 years, Family Service has been improving the 
lives of children and their families, doing whatever it takes to help them overcome obstacles and reach 
their full potential. Visit www.fsabc.org to donate, volunteer and learn more about how Family Service 
helped more than 24,000 children, teens and adults last year. 
 


